
O�ce/Secretary  859-356-5151  (3)
Hospital/ Fr. Je� VonLehman 859-356-5151  (2)
Nursing Home  
School Principal Pam Nunnelley 859-344-7040  (2)
  859-356-5151  (6)
CCD Religious  Margie Gi�en margiegiffen@gmail.com 
Education Admin. Kim Putho� kimberputhoff@gmail.com

Acolyte, Worship 
Ministries, 
Sick, Homebound Paul Washnock 859-356-5151  (2)
Bereavement Parish O�ce 859-356-5151  (2)
Altar Society MaryAnn Wilson 859-356-5151  (2)
Joyful Noise Joe Ising 513-616-4463
Parish Hall Pam Nunnelley 859-356-5151  (2)
Pastor Fr. Je� VonLehman 859-356-5151  (4) 

Saint Patrick Parish and Shrine

Daily Mass

Sunday Masses

Learning self awareness in order to know God’s call:

The Lord has given us many strengths and these are 
usually life giving.

Fr. Je� VonLehman.

Anyone 

Baptism 

Eucharist, Con�rmation, Sacrament of the Sick

Reconciliation 
contact Fr. Je�

Holy Orders
Marriage 

MASS SCHEDULE & INTENTIONS June 7- July 13

SPIRITUAL DIRECTION

SICK AND HOMEBOUND

SACRAMENTS

Pray For:

Repose of:

PARISH CONTACTS

, July 6, 2025

Please call the office to add someone to the prayer list. If someone on the list has improved, call so we can remove them and Thank the Lord.

“The harvest is abundant but the laborers are few; 
so ask the master of the harvest to send laborers for his harvest.”

“The harvest is abundant but the laborers are few; 
so ask the master of the harvest to send laborers for his harvest.”



PARISH NEWS

GRIEF SUPPORT GROUP
Come and be comforted

9:00 am
2nd Saturday of the month in the Mercy Risen Center

Sessions explore mourning through scripture, prayer, 
re�ection, faith sharing. Materials and refreshments 

are included.

LADIES ALTAR SOCIETY
We are the hands of Mary, taking care of the needs of the 

altar, vestments, linens, candles
7:00 pm

4th Tuesday of the month in the Parish Hall

LITURGICAL MINISTRY
Extraordinary Eucharistic Ministers, Lectors, Ushers and 

Servers needed
Choose speci�c time frames or request a sub at:

www.rotundasoftware.com/no-dl/ministry/knock?enroll=1
or call the of�ce.

18 years or older must be Virtus trained.

PARISH NURSE MINISTRY
Blood Pressure Screening

First weekend of each month in church by elevators

SAINT BRIGID PANTRY
Donations to charitable institutions

Every month a di�erent charity is chosen to receive 
items their patrons are in need of

Bring your items during mass times when doors are open. 
Please place your items on metal shelves by elevator doors 
on church level, they will then be distributed to the charity 

of the month.

PROJECT RACHEL
Ministry for anyone who has experienced an abortion

Con�dential phone line, 859-392-1547
God’s greatest desire is to forgive.

PADRE’S PATCH
Communal organic garden on church grounds

Interested, Email: Shelley:  Shelleyab202@gmail.com

MEN’S GROUP
5:00 pm

1st Wednesday of the month
Mercy Risen Center

COFFEE AND DONUTS
after 11:00 am Mass

Usually 2nd Sunday of the month

PARISH MINISTRIES
COFFEE AND DONUTS
Join us the second Sunday in July for co�ee, donuts 
and community after the 11am mass.
We will not be having co�ee and donuts in August.
Thanks for joining us and your church family.

SAINT BRIGID’S PANTRY & ROSE GARDEN
Brigid’s Pantry is supporting The Rose Garden 
Home Mission for the month of July. Run by the 
Sisters of Charity, in Covington, they o�er:

Our mission needs for the month of July, are, 2T-10/12 
new or gently used children’s clothing and shoes, 
formula, especially the more common brands, Similac 
and Enfamil, new 0-3 month and 3-6 month out�ts, 
hygiene items and various supplies for New Baby 
Wecome Baskets, diapers; sizes 5 and 6, homeless 
hygiene products, new or gently used strollers, car seats 
and baby equipment items and MORE VOLUNTEERS.

WE'RE HIRING! PART TIME CUSTODIAN
St. Patrick Parish (Church and School) located in Taylor 
Mill, KY is seeking a part-time custodian. This position 
entails bathroom cleaning in all areas of the building, 
�oors swept in hallways, cafeteria area, and 
classrooms and garbage taken out twice a week. 
Carpets at entryways need to be vacuumed and door 
windows cleaned weekly. The custodian would also 
notify the principal when janitorial supplies and 
paper products are running low to reorder. We are 
looking for someone who can come twice a week. 
The days can be �exible. If interested, please contact 
nunnelleyp@stpat.school.

Adoration Chapel 
Open 24 Hours



PARISH NEWS

OCIA Order of Christian Initiation (RCIA) 
Thinking about becoming Catholic?
Classes available for becoming Catholic or just 
wanting to strengthen your faith.
Our classes begin in September
Contact the o�ce 859-356-5151 with interest or 
questions and we will get back to you.

Stewardship & O�ertory Collections 6-30-25
Regular O�ertory (envelope) $4207.00
Regular O�ertory (online) $1694.24
Building Fund (envelope) $485.00 
Building Fund (online) $558.71
Our Lady of Knock Foundation $100,120.00
DPAA as of 6/30/25
Pledged                                                            $58,745.00
Goal                                                                   $58,700.00
GIVE ONLINE, Text 859-340-8356

PADRE’S PATCH UPDATE
Praise the Lord for much needed rain! Great time to 
get down on your knees to pray and pick weeds. 
Walking paths allow easy access to the plants.  
Calling All Gardeners: Meeting this Monday, 
July 7th at 6:30 pm in Parish Hall.
Thank you for your prayers for an abundant harvest.

STEUBENVILLE ‘25 MEETING THIS WEEK
Meet the students via posters in the church entrance 
and pray for those students attending. 
Meeting July 9th at 6 pm for all students 
attending in undercroft.
Contact Stephanie Pro�tt, Steph.pro�tt@icloud.com 

RECENT SCAM INFORMATION
Look carefully at the email, check where the email 
is coming from, how it is signed...
“I never sign my name that way. So that's the key. 
Plus I never solicit money for personal business. We 
are trying to see what the diocese can do to protect 
priests from identity theft.
So with AI these fraudulent behaviors are going to 
increase especially since my name and information is 
public. We need to educate the public on discerning 
lies from truth. In the meantime, most people who 
know their priest won't fall for these things or will at 
least contact the sta� to con�rm the illegitimacy of 
the email.  That is also why we want to be cautious 
with social media and facebook. Thanks for keeping 
an eye out.”                                                                    Father Je�
       

CCD REGISTRATION 
Now accepting 2025-2026 school year for preschool 
age 4 through 8th grade.
 - Class Schedule, every Sunday 9:45 am - 10:45 am
 - Register at: https://stpat.church/ 
   then scroll down to CCD 2025-2026 enrollment.

WE ARE IN NEED OF 3RD AND 4TH GRADE TEACHERS.
plus volunteers such as sub-teachers and service 

project assistance.
Strenghthen your faith as well as a child’s.

“In learning you will teach, and in teaching you will 
learn.” Phil Collins

Kim Putho� and Margie Gi�en are our new heads of 
CCD, please contact them under parish contacts with 
any questions or concerns or email CCD@stpat.church.

ST. PATRICK SCHOOL registration open 
Preschool - 6th grade
Open to all regardless of race, religious a�liation, 
national origin or sex.
Registration of $100.00 due at time of enrollment for all 
students. 
Birth certi�cate, social security card, current 
immunization record required.
More information contact, nunnelleyp@stpat.school
Tuition for 2025 - 2026 school year, $4160.00, book fee 
$150.00.

Help promote our school by placing a yard sign in 
your community!

We are collecting clean aluminum cans, 
please leave outside school doors.

MEET THE TEACHER COOKOUT
Dear Families,
We would like to invite you to our �rst Meet the Teacher 
Cookout on Sunday, August 3rd at 5:00 PM. We will 
provide burgers, hot dogs, drinks, and buns. Each 
family is asked to bring a dish to share. Please let me 
know how many will be in attendance and what you 
are bringing so we have enough food. There will also be 
a kickball game and water balloon toss. We hope to see 
you there! 
Sincerely, Pamela Nunnelley St. Patrick TM

HOLY CROSS DISTRICT HIGH SCHOOL
Contact for a tour or to schedule a day for your child to 
shadow a student.
859 431-1335    www.hchscov.com 



A great round of applause, appreciation and gratitude from Father Josh and I, 

Father Jeff, for all of those who helped make the First Mass and 40th anniversary 

celebrations so beautiful! 

First of all, for everyone in general and the many hidden saints who offered so 

many kindly prayers, cards, and gifts which deeply touched both of us and affirmed 

the gift of our priesthood. 

You are special to each of us and we commend you to the Heart of Christ and the 

Blessed Mother. 
We would like to recognize those involved in specific roles:

Program - Sharon Drees, John Schaefer 

Church Cleaning, Grounds Weeding - Sharon and Dave Hartig, Sandy Leen, 

Candy Lytle. Linda McCarthy, Ann Kleir, Steve Moser, Phyllis Moser, 

Laura Mayleben, Heather Moser, Shelley Abdelghany, Maria Borchardt, 

Terri Gebauer, Peggy Harthun 

Greeters - Maria Borchardt and daughter, Sandy Knoerman 

Music - Lee Roesler, accompanying vocalists and , percussionist, Jose Elias  

Church Set Up - Paul Washnock 

Live Stream of Mass - Dave and Sharon Hartig 

Hall Preparation - Pam and Greg Nunnelley 

Food Set Up, Serving, Clean Up - Annette and Bob Dollenmeyer, Jean Reynolds, 

Bobbie Folmer, Joanne Daly (Altar Society) Jean Schulte, Theresa Feldman, 

Peggy Marlowe, Meghan Glynn, Barb Robke, Tina Shelling, Janet Frohlich, 

Marlene and Reese Smothers. 

Finally, to all the visiting family members listed in the program, mothers, 

grandmas, parents, sisters and brothers, nieces and nephews, priests, friends, 

children and families from Saint Patrick Parish, the Gradeschool and CCD, faculty 

and staff from Holy Cross District Highschool, and those outside the parish who 

traveled great distances to be with us to make it a joyful day filled with support. 

We recognize also the many in Heaven who were present with us in the Holy Spirit 

and who have been part of this milestone in our lives.

So much gratitude for each one of you,

Father Josh, Father Jeff

Applause, Appreciation, Gratitude



DIOCESE NEWS 

Single and Catholic?
Join 400+ singles coming from all over the US (and 
beyond) at the 20th Anniversary National 
Conference for Single Catholics in Denver, Colorado 
on August 22nd-24th, 2025! (Can’t travel? Join the 
virtual option with online socials and small group 
discussions). This is your chance to connect with 
like-minded singles of all ages. The weekend 
includes talks by dynamic speakers, music, social 
events, Mass with Archbishop Samuel Aquila, 
adoration, fellowship and more. (Use the promo 
code PARISH25 for a discount.) Visit 
NationalCatholicSingles.com for more information 
and to register.

VIRTUS TRAINING
Safe Environment Training
All volunteers and coaches must be VIRTUS 
compliant before participation in any capacity.
Contact your parish o�ce.
Compliance
1. Fill out parish application
2. Register online at www.virtus.org, Sign up, attend 
a class and submit a background check.
3. After background check has been cleared, read 
the bulletins within 30 days of the �rst Sunday of 
each month.
More information:
covdio.org/safe-environment/how-do-i-start

FRANCISCAN UNIVERSITY OF 
STEUBENVILLE 
Have you ever wanted to attend one of the most 
prestigious and passionately Catholic Universities in 
the United States? Now you can attend classes FOR 
FREE online via “Franciscan at Home.” 
Through the generosity of Bishop I�ert, every 
parishioner in the Diocese of Covington can take any 
of over 200 online workshops ... FOR FREE! Grow in 
the faith through these amazing classes. Simply go to 
www.franciscanathome.com, click on “Login” and 
then follow the prompts for a new account. Be sure to 
indicate “Diocese of Covington” so you can participate 
FOR FREE!

2025 Wedding Anniversary Couples Vespers 
Celebration
Bishop John C. I�ert will celebrate Vespers at Cathedral 
Basilica of the Assumption, Covington, to honor couples 
celebrating signi�cant Wedding Anniversaries in 2025. 
Married couples celebrating their 1st, 25th, 50th, or 60+ 
Wedding Anniversary in 2025 are invited to a vespers 
celebration on Sunday, Sept. 7, 2025, at 2:00 pm. 
Anniversary couples RSVP by July 25, 2025, at 
covdio.org/wedding-vespers/ or contact Lisa Taylor at 
859-392-1533 to register. Reservations are only required 
for anniversary couples; family members and guests are 
welcome to attend.

Please RSVP  sbarnes@covdio.org  
by July 28,2025

Knights of Columbus Acree Hall
Immaculate Heart of Mary Campus
5876 Veteran’s Way, Burlington, KY
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Burlington  
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Please RSVP to  
sbarnes@covdio.org  

by July 28, 2025 
 

 

 
 

You’re Invited to Bishop’s Vocations BBQ
Sunday, August 3, 2025 at 5:00pm

Holy Cross Indian Summer Festival
August 22-23



Remodeling . Flooring . Drywall . Painting
Carpentry . Tile . Basic Repair 

-FREE ESTIMATES-

Ryan Zurborg
859-866-2868

Call or Text

BA R N E S
Insurance Group

protectingYOUR
family

859-586-8055
www.barnesins.com
7600 Dixie Hwy. 
Florence, KY 

jessica@barnesins.com

ALLISON & ROSE
FUNERAL HOME, INC.
5645 Taylor Mill Road
Taylor Mill KY 41015

(859) 356-3700

This ad space available

This ad space available

This ad space available

This ad space available
Contact Bobbie Folmer

for information
859-356-6313

This ad space available

This ad space available

This ad space available

This ad space available

CONVEYOR SERVICES INC.
Fabrication - Installation

10252 DeCoursey Pike
Covington, KY 41015-9515

859-356-5145

Connley Brothers
Funeral Home

“Our Family Serving Your Family Since 1939”

11 E. Southern Ave., Latonia KY 41015
859-431-2241

CB

FLORAL  HILLS  FUNERAL  HOME
5336 Old Taylor Mill Road, Covington, KY 41015

Jillian French - Robert Garner
phone: 859-356-2151 

email: jfren@everstorypartners.com

Come, grow with us

Grow in God’s Image

Contact:
Principal/Director Pam Nunnelley at 859-344-7040 or email www.stpat.school

at Saint Patrick’s School in Taylor Mill, KY Saint Patrick
Catholic School

C
atholic          Educatio

n

Vi
rtu

e        Based

Please patronise these supporters of Saint Patrick Church and Shrine. Consider advertising, call Bobbie, 859-356-6313


